St Philip Westbrook News

Our Learning

' Welcome back! We
hope you all had a
lovely half term. We
have begun our new
project , which has a
science focus for this
half term. British
Science Week will take
place in the week
commencing 12th
March, when the
children will research
scientists and write fact
files about them. We
will also be doing lots of
exciting science work
throughout this half
term.

We will be learning the
following:

Maths: fractions, time,
problem solving.

English: poetry and
stories from around the
world, newspaper

| reports, Easter poetry.

Science: working
scientifically, investigative
skills.

Geography: Our Nation—
e

learning about the UK.
Art: reflections.
DT: mouldable materials.

PE: basketball, dodgeball
and multi-skills

RE: Lent & Easter.

PSHE: relationships and
managing emotions.

Thank you for all of the cardboard boxes
sent in last half term. We loved
designing and making our models of
Westbrook buildings. We hope you
enjoyed seeing them (they are on the
website if you haven’t seen them yet!).
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A reminder that children
should be reading at least
three times a week at home.
This needs to be recorded in
reading records, then checked
and signed.

If a child has not completed
this at home, they will be able
to attend Homework Club to

@[Ch up.




